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Harbour, Port Elizabeth.

January 9th, 1933.

Dear §thr, v : o

Subjoined is a copy off a letter addréssed to me fram the
System Manager South African Railways and Harbours @n connection
with the classification of the Tug "LaDY ELIZABETH" and

Suction Dredger "ALGOA".

i
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The General lManager states that it is not
necsssary for the Administration's Tugs & Dredgers at Port Elizabeth
to be classed at Lloyd's and will you therefore mrrange for this
to be discontinued in the cmse of the tug PLADY RLIZABRTH" and

dredger "ALGOA" and advise me when this is done.
Yours taithtully,

J.W.White
Jystem lanager.

May I add here that the only reason I csh gather for
this step is on the grounda of economy =bd curtailment of
expenditure. Will you therefore please advise and en=ble me to

reply accordingly to the Systen Manmger,
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